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Oss Everyone, 

 This year has flown past and it is almost December already.  Just a few items to keep you updated. 
 

Nationals 2017 Runaway Bay Gold Coast 13 – 18 March, 2017 
After the Christmas break the Nationals will be upon us very quickly.    Please remember Club photos 

and judge and table official names are due by 5th February, 2017 to make the magazine deadlines.  All 
nominations for competitors and seminar attendees and also Judging and Instructor Exams are due by 
February 25th.  The spreadsheet for nominations will be distributed in the New Year.  If any senior people 
are still seeking accommodation, we have 2 x 2 bedroom units still available in the Organizer’s Hotel 
(Beaconlea @ $140 per night).  Please contact Deb or myself if you are interested – first in first served. 

 
Grading Fees 
A reminder to pass on your $10 per student to TSKFA and separately $10 per student to your State 

Association as soon as possible after the grading. 
 
Memberships 
A reminder that pro rata memberships for first time new members commenced in October, then 

fees change again in January.  All people who participate in a grading should be financial members well 
before any grading. 

 
Aoyama Gasshuku 2017 
We will be taking a group to Japan departing on Saturday 9th September for Tokyo to attend the 

Aoyama Gasshuku 2017 and held in the hills of Mt Fuji area.  The group will arrive back home on 
Wednesday 20th September.  Please budget approx. $3,000 per person for costs for the trip .  Numbers are 
limited and we will require non refundable deposits to secure group airfares by end of January.  Please 
remember that this is a very strenuous training seminar, and people who are unfit and carrying any injuries 
will struggle.  A prerequisite is that any juniors who attend must have a parent in attendance as well, and 
they must be rank of black belt.  An expression of interest form is included with this newsletter. 

 
ISKF Masters Camp 2017 
I have yet to receive the official info package for the 2017 Masters Camp in Philadelphia, however 

we tentatively plan to depart Thursday June 8th and arrive back in Australia Sunday 18th June.  Any senior 
personnel wishing to attend the camp next year should let me know asap of your intentions so I can be 
looking into group airfares.  Cost for airfares and camp fees etc. usually works out approx. $3,000 per 
attendee. 
 
Any queries regarding any of the above, please contact me on 1300 765 521 or 0427 696 541. 
 
Yours in Karate, 

John Russo 

Chairman 
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Upcoming Events 
 

Brisbane Competition – Saturday 26th November, 2016 
Kumi Day, TSKF Southern Adelaide – Saturday 26th November, 2016  

1st Training for Year at Sherwood Dojo Qld – 14th January 2017 
Woodgate Beach Training Weekend near Childers Qld – 4/5 February 2017 

National Championships Runaway Bay Qld – 13 – 18 March, 2017 
Wide Bay Titles, Childers Qld – 29 & 30 April, 2017 

ISKF Masters Camp Philadelphia – 8 – 18 June, 2017 
Queensland Titles, Brisbane – 5 - 8 July, 2017 

Japan Gasshuku – 9 – 20 September, 2017 
 

(If your region/State has upcoming events to add to this list please email thesecretary@tskfa.com.au) 
 
 
 

OUR AMAZING NATIONAL TEAM 
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